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Valero

December 2, 2020

FROM: Rob Moore, V.P. & General Manager
Valero Refining Texas, LP

9701 Manchester Street
Houston, Texas 77012

TO: Real Estate Services
Houston Public Works
611 Walker, 19th Floor
Houston, TX 77002

Subject: Letter of Authorization

This letter is to inform you that Valero Refining-Texas, L.P. (“Valero”) hereby authorizes David Turnbo, Right of
Way Supervisor, Gullett and Associates, 7135 Office City Drive, Houston, TX 77087, to act on our behalf in all
matters related to Valero’s applications to the City of Houston for Abandonment and Sale of Street or Alley.

This letter of authorization is valid until December 31, 2021 or until you receive further notice from Valero that
this authorization has ended, whichever shall first occur.

Please contact me at 713-923-3585 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Rob Moore
VP & General Manager, Valero Houston Refinery

VALERO REFINING - TEXAS, L.P.



